
BRITISH PARTICIPATION IN ANY FUTURE TESTING 

 

In November last year Fr. Peter Rinaldi telephoned specifically to invite a set of British testing 

proposals. With regard to radiocarbon dating, the involvement of the Oxford Research 

Laboratory for Archaeology and the History of Art and the Low Level Measurements 

Laboratory, Harwell, have already been included in STURP's proposals for radiocarbon dating as 

put forward by Dr. Robert Dinegar. Dr. Dinegar has made available a copy of these proposals, 

and depending on the British involvement being sustained, the proposals are warmly supported 

by us here in Britain. It is quite obvious that for the British general public radiocarbon dating is 

the test that needs to be done - and soon! 

 


